
SOUTHEND GANG SHOW NEEDS YOU!



Southend Scout and Guide Gang Show are looking for active members of Scouting, 
Guiding, Explorers, Senior Section and Network who are part of the Southend, 
Rayleigh, Castle Point and Crouch Valley districts to be part of our next show!

If you’re in Year 8 or above by February 2018 and are under the age of 26 we’re 
looking for members to join our main gang and band. Southend Gang Show will be 
returning to the Palace Theatre from 14th to 17th February 2018 to perform our 51st 

show and we want you there to be part of our famous variety performance.
Visit us and find out more at our ‘come and try’ session on 1st October 

2017 from 2pm –5pm at Southend High School for Girls.

Sign up at www.southendgangshow.org/iad2018/
If you have any queries, please contact support@southendgangshow.org

www.southendgangshow.org @SouthendGSSouthendGangShow


